
Saint Paul City Council 
  
RE:  Proposed change to Shepard Davern Area 
  
We are property owners at 1800 Graham Avenue which is located within the proposed new zoning 
area.  Please let it be known that we are opposed to the zoning change from B2 to T3.  Changing 
the maximum height allowed for new buildings would not only cause the area to become over 
populated, it would affect our view of the Mississippi River.  Before purchasing our property we 
evaluated the view we would have from our windows which greatly affected our reason for 
purchasing there. 
  
Consider this our official comment regarding the proposed change, and do NOT let the change take 
place. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Jay and Lori Schraan 
 

 


